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The kicker law as it is written is returning taxpayer dollars their money, which is the 

right thing to do with a surplus. Changing this law without a general vote feels 

unconstitutional and should not be allowed. If this is the right thing to do, let the will of 

the people decide this in a popular vote. Handling it this way is shady. Paul  


